
State of California 

Memorandum 

Date: 

To: 

From: 

File No.: 

February 16, 2022 

Special Projects Section 

DEPARTMENTOFCALIFORNIAHIGHWAYPATROL 
Grass Valley Area 

230.14307. 

Transportation Agency 

Subject: ENVIRONMENTAL DOCUMENT RESPONSE SCH# 2020070378 

After reviewing the draft environmental impact report for the Idaho-Maryland Mine project 
proposed for Nevada County, I do not believe there would be any impact to local Area 
operations or public safety. The general area may see a very slight increase in commercial 
vehicle traffic. 

The proposed underground mining operations would be offset from the roads and will primarily 
be operating within its own boundaries. 

G.STEFFENSON, Lieutenant 
Commander 
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